
City on a Hill New Bedford
lottery deadline May 4th
City on a Hill New Bedford is accepting student lottery entry
forms until May 4th for students interested in enrolling in
grade 9 for fall 2016.

City on a Hill is currently accepting lottery entry forms from
current  8th  graders  interested  in  attending  during  the
2016-2017 school year. The deadline to submit a lottery entry
form is tomorrow, May 4, 2016. There are three ways to enter
the lottery. You can call Edwin at 508-441-4756 and a live
person will walk you through the entire process and complete
the form for you over the phone. You can visit our website at
http://www.cityonahill.org/attend-city-on-a-hill-new-bedford/l
otteryentryform/  or  you  can  visit  our  Facebook  page  at
www.facebook.com/coahnb.

About City on a Hill
City on a Hill Charter Public School New Bedford is part of a
network  of  three  college  preparatory  high  schools  in  the
cities of Boston and New Bedford. Each City on a Hill school
is tuition-free and open to all students. CoaH schools do not
have  entrance  exams;  students  are  admitted  by  a  random
lottery.
Serving  students  who  are  traditionally  underserved  by  the
public school system, City on a Hill has college-prep academic
standards for all students, a strong and safe school culture,
and the commitment to the structures and supports that help
kids reach those high standards. With a strong emphasis on
citizenship, City on a Hill teaches students that they have
the  power  and  right  to  make  changes  in  their  school,
communities,  and  city.
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